

HON. KEVIN R. HARDWICK LEGISLATOR

September 15, 2014

Anthony P. Amigone, Chairman Amigone Funeral Homes, Inc. 2600 Sheridan Drive Tonawanda, NY 14150

Dear Mr. Amigone:

A few months ago, several Town of Tonawanda residents requested that I investigate the procedure for repealing Sheridan Park, Inc.'s permission to acquire cemetery land on and around 2600 Sheridan Drive in the Town of Tonawanda. After discussing this request with the County Attorney's office, I am introducing the enclosed resolution for this Thursday's meeting of the Erie County Legislature.

I anticipate this resolution will be referred to the legislature's Government Affairs Committee. As chair of the committee, I invite you or your representatives to speak on the resolution at the committee's next meeting on September 25, 2014 at 2 p.m.

Please feel free to contact me at 858-8672 if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Kevin R. Hardwick

Erie County Legislator – 4th District

Cc: Michael Siragusa
Erie County Attorney